Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Brittany Esparza <besparza@concho.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2020 8:46 AM

To: EMNRD-OCD-District1spills

Cc: Jennifer Knowlton; Ike Tavarez; Robert McNeill; Sheldon Hitchcock; Dakota Neel;
Brittany Esparza

Subject: [EXT] (Final Inspection Notice) Oriole State 001H (NRM2006557173) 3-1-2020

To Whom It May Concern,

COG Operating, LLC is giving notice that a final inspection will be conducted at the above-mentioned location in
two (2) business days. Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you,

Brittany N. Esparza

HSE Administrative Assistant
besparza@concho.com

COG Operating LLC

600 W lllinois Avenue | Midland, TX 79701
Direct: 432-221-0398 | Main: 432.683.7443
Cell: (432) 349-1911
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